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The Committee would like to call for expressions of interest by Clubs in hosting the 2019 National Championships. Nominations can be submitted by a single club or a by multiple clubs. 

Clubs willing to consider making a nomination are encouraged to read the Guidelines for Hosting a National Championship document on the AFA Web site as it outlines all of the matters to be covered in your submission. 

Clubs are advised that the Committee has in recent years provided a subsidy of up to $3000 to be used by host clubs to support purchase of prizes, badges, ribbons and the like and that this level of subsidy would be considered in support of the 2019 Nationals.

Nominations should be submitted by no later than end August 2018 and will be considered by the Committee at its September Meeting.

B.Lindsay (AFA Secretary).

